
Bristol Borough School District 
1776 Farragut Avenue 

Bristol, PA  19007 
 

Thomas F. Shaffer, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

Christopher McHugh  Louis Hornstine, Esq. 
Business Manager  Solicitor 
 

Superintendent’s Office:  Business Office: 
Telephone (215) 781-1000 ext 1010  Telephone (215) 781-1000 ext 1014 
Fax (215) 781-1012  Fax (215) 781-1012 
 

-2- 

 

 
 
July 10, 2015 
 
Dear Ms. D’Annunzio, 
 
On behalf of the Bristol Borough School District, AUN# 122091303, EIN#236004259, and Vendor #139197, 
we the undersigned would like to submit this Letter of Intent to apply for the Pennsylvania 21st Century 
Community Learning Center’s 2015-2018 Cohort 8 Grant. 
 
As of the present date, the application will propose service to the following 3 school buildings: 

• Snyder-Girotti Elementary – Middle School 

• Bristol High School 

• Saint Mark Catholic School 

 
The following community-based organizations (CBOs) will be included in the planning and implementation of 
the services provided by the proposed grant project: 

 

• Bristol Riverside Theater 

• Boy Scouts of America 

• Stepping Stone Dance Studio 

• Bucks County Intermediate Unit #22 

• Bristol Senior Center. 

• Christianson Tutorials, LLC 

• Lower Bucks Chamber of Commerce 

• Franklin Institute 

• Silver Lake Nature Center 

• St. Mary’s Parenting Center 

• Neighborhood First 

• Bristol Borough Police Department 

• The Ivins Outreach Center 

• Grundy Recreation 

• Raising the Bar 

• Bristol Borough Educational Foundation 

• Center for Parenting Education 
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• Bristol Borough Cultural and Historical Fund 

• Snipes Farm and Education Center 

• Artist of Bristol on the Delaware 

• A.J Meerwald 

• Wheelabrator Falls, Inc 

• Margaret R. Grundy Memorial Museum 

• Garden Club of Bristol 

• District Judge 

• Bristol Business Association 

 

The grant will serve 333 students in grades 1-12 as well as families of eligible students. The target 

population to be served will be free and reduced students, ESL families, students with behavioral issues, 

and the most at risk students including homeless and academically below proficient.  We the undersigned 

recognize that this Letter of Intent does not bind us to (a) submit an application or (b) submit an application 

that includes the exact schools or CBOs listed herein. 

We understand that this Letter of Intent will be used by the Pennsylvania Department of Education to 
communicate with prospective applicants and to adequately prepare for the grant review process. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Thomas Shaffer, EDD 
Superintendent 
Bristol Borough School District 
tshafer@bbsd.org 
215-781-1000 ext .1010 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


